
                          TCRCC Meeting Minutes – September 24, 2022 

16 members present  

President – Vince Hoechten   Meeting called to order on 9/24/2022 at 9:02 am.  

Vice President  - Tim Holmes 

Secretary – Robert Petrash   The August 2022 Minutes were presented and accepted.  

Treasurer – Todd Nolte – The August 2022 treasurer’s report was presented and accepted. 

  

Upcoming Events 

 Cubs and Cousins  October 14
th

 & 15
th

 

 Fun Fly will be in the fall. Date to be announced. 

 
Items discussed at the April meeting: 

 As of the date of the meeting TCRCC has 92 members. 

 TCRCC will be holding a live auction this fall (the proceeds will go to the club). The auction will be conducted Saturday at the 
Cubs & Cousins event. 

 The research and selection process for the lawnmower purchase has been completed. The team has decided to buy a 
commercial John Deere 60 inch mower. The approximate cost for the more is $10,000 and the membership present voted 
to allow an extra thousand dollars for additional products if needed. The club will receive a 22% discount and we will be 
able to purchase the mower tax-free. 

 During the October club meeting we will need to nominate candidates for the 2023 board. The election will be held in the 
November club meeting.  At this time Steve Rhodes has volunteered to step into the Treasurer’s position. We are looking 
for candidates for the other positions. 

 A proposal was made to raise the dues beginning January 2023. The recommendation was to raise the annual dues by $30 
for seniors and regular members. This would make seniors dues $100 per year and regular members $130 per year. This will 
be voted on at the October club meeting. 

 The cross runway will be shortened about 125 feet from the Southeast end. This area of the runway is very rough on 
anyone trying to land in that area and also our equipment. 

 Todd will be bringing in some sand to fill in the uneven areas at the north end of the main runway. 

 Robert Petrash is doing well after his surgery and should be able to attend our next meetings. 

 Vince will be calling the AMA regarding reimbursements for some of our expenditures. 
 
 

Meeting adjourned at 9:42. 

 

 

Vince Hoechten 
President, Texas City Radio Control Club 
hvh6755@gmail.com 
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